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From: Carl Ashton < >
Sent: 26 February 2015 20:22
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Local plan 2017-2032

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Re: Local plan 2017-2032 
 
I oppose the area behind Field Way Wivenhoe being included in the local plan for the following 
reason 
 
It is an area known to have been used for hazardous landfill and therefore should not be disturbed 
or built upon. 
 
C.Ashton 

 
 

 
Sent from my iPad 




